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Our file: EA 0405-002

April 12, 2005

To: CZN Distribution List
Re: Community Scoping Session Report

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (MVEIRB) has posted a report
detailing the community scoping sessions held in Wrigley, Fort Simpson and Fort Liard during
the week of April 4™, 2005 for the Canadian Zinc Corporation’s Phase III Drilling Program
environmental assessment. The report is available on the MVEIRB’s web site at:

hitp://www.mveirb.nt.ca/asp/Results.asp?Project]D=12&cid=24

Should you have any concerns with any aspects of the report, or if you are facing problems in
accessing the report from the web site, do not hesitate to contact Martin Haefele at (867)-766-
7053 {mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca] or me,

Yours truly, W Q i }
Patrick Duxbury

Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board P.O Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Phone: (867) 766-7062
Fax: (867) 766-7074
email: pduxbury@mveirb.nt.ca
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